
    

NEWSLETTER
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www.greenoaksgolfclub.com
www.greenoaksgolfcourse.com
Email: goaks1@cableone.net

Face Book: GREEN OAKS GOLF CLUB

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP NEWS:

OUR ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING WILL BE APRIL 6TH, 2010 AT 7:00 PM. WE HAVE THREE (3) 
POSITIONS ON THE BOARD THAT WILL BE VOTED ON. IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN RUNNING 
PLEASE NOTIFY GREG MATTHES IN THE PRO SHOP. 
PLEASE COME AS THIS WILL BE A VERY IMPORTANT AND INFORMATIVE MEETING OF WHAT IS 
HAPPENING AT GREEN OAKS GOLF CLUB.

Golf season is rapidly approaching, we have had several days of very nice weather and sunshine with 
temperatures 
rising and the course is gradually drying out. Now that we are reaching this time of the golf season comes the 
usual warnings PLEASE REPAIR BALL MARKS ON THE GREEN. DO NOT LEAVE SUNFLOWER HULLS
ON THE GREENS AS THIS CAUSES THE PLAYER BEHIND YOU TO MISS PUTTS AND KEEP BOTTLE 
CAPS IN YOUR CART, ALSO REMEMEMBER WE ARE A GOLF CLUB AND WEAR PROPER ATTIRE 
WHEN YOU ARE PLAYING OR IN THE CLUBHOUSE.
CONGRATULATIONS:
To Dana Studdard on winning the often rain delayed MENS CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP for 2009. Finishing 2nd 
was Joey Persechino.
Art Neal and Stanley Taggart shared the lucky square that won the membership.
THANKS AND GOOD GOLFING 
BOBBY
COMMITTEES:
LOGO: Is putting the finish to the planning for the upcoming season.

TOURNAMENT COMMITTEE: Has finished the schedule for 2010. They still have some tickets for the FISH 
FRY on March 12th see them for your ticket.

Acorn Room : Winner of the $25.00 Gift Certificate was Earl Sims.

UPCOMING EVENTS:
STEAK NIGHTS: March 4th and 18th

GAME NIGHTS: March 11th and 25th

FISH FRY: March 12th 5:30 PM
Caledonia High School Golf Team has matches on March 1st and the 11th at 2:00 PM

FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT:
We have sprayed the greens for Poannua and will be working on other areas of the course as the weather allows. 
PLEASE BE CONSIDERATE OF YOUR COURSE AND HELP TAKE CARE OF IT AND UNTIL IT DRYS 
UP PLEASE STAY ON THE CART PATHS. The course has held up very well for the amount of rain that it has 
absorbed in the last 6 months.
THANKS 
WAYNE 
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